[image: stants-logo.png]St Anthony’s Primary School
43 Fairway 
Larne
BT40 2BG
Telephone: 02828 260444
Fax: 02828 270542
e-mail: info@stanthonysps.larne.ni.sch.uk

1st March 2021

Dear Parents / Guardians,

I am writing to give as much current information as possible before our P1 – P3 pupils return to face-to-face learning next Monday, 8th March 2021.
The current information means, for our pupils:

Week beginning 08/03/21
P1 – P3 face-to-face learning, in school 9am – 2pm
P4 – P7 remote learning continues

Week beginning 15/03/21 
Monday and Tuesday only 
(Wed17th – Friday 19th St. Patrick’s Day break)
P1 – P3 face-to-face learning, in school 9am – 2pm 
P4 –P7 remote learning continues

Week beginning 22/03/21
All children return to remote learning until after Easter Holidays when P1 - P3 return to face-to-face learning and P4 – P7 continue with remote learning.
This is the most current information but is subject to change.

From 8th March, Miss McKenna will begin her phased return to work. We are delighted that she is feeling well and are looking forward to her return. As it is a phased return, Miss Ritchie will continue to be present for a period of time. We are grateful for her professional diligence and approachability and are pleased that she will continue to be present.

School Dinners will be available for all pupils in P1 – P3. 
Those pupils in P4 – P7 who are attending school for supervision must continue to bring lunch.

Building Upgrades

Building work has continued in school. All our classrooms have been fitted with new flooring as has the main corridor. 
Many of you will have seen the new perimeter fencing and this work is continuing. We have had new lighting installed around the building and carpark area.

Social distancing and wearing of masks for all parents and visitors to the school remains in place. When dropping off and collecting P1 – P3 pupils, please come to the appropriate playground door area but do not congregate in groups.

We are hoping for a return to face-to-face learning for all our pupils in the near future but, until then, stay safe.
Thank you for your continued co-operation.
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Ms Á Fleming
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